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The Board of Directors (the “Board”) of Spindex Industries Limited (the “Company”, and 
together with its subsidiaries, the “Group”) refers to its announcements dated 12 June 2015 
and 24 July 2015 relating to the disposal of Spindex Energy Services Pte. Ltd. (the 
“Disposal”) (the "Announcements"). Capitalised terms not defined herein shall bear the 
same meanings ascribed to them in the Announcements. 
 
The Board is pleased to announce that the Company has on 28 December 2015 received 
the second and final tranche consideration of S$750,000 from the Purchaser for the Disposal. 
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